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June 2024 Bullying Report 

 

State law requires Bristol High School to submit a semiannual report regarding bullying 

incidents.  

 

From the beginning of the 2024 calendar year (January 1, 2024) to the end of the academic 

school year (May 23, 2024), there were 0 (zero) incidents that rose to the level of bullying. 

 

Although the High School had several incidents in which students had disagreements and may 

have initially used the term bullying to describe the incidents, the definition of bullying is a 

continued or persistent behavior.  

 

The incidents that were reported were dealt with through the discipline policy in the student 

handbook and did not rise to the level of bullying because they did not become persistent. The 

High School teaching staff and School Counselor work very hard to ensure that all children are 

educated in a safe environment free from harassment and bullying.  
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